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I am a Federal Firearm Licensed Dealer in Oregon and started my business just over 

a year ago. I 100% love what I do working the front lines and helping people. In my 

line of work it's my job to qualify the buyer and run background checks before 

transferring the firearm. I've had denied applicants, delayed, and mostly approved 

background checks. I've also recovered stolen guns through the background check 

process and returned them to their owners.         

 

THIS BILL WON'T ACCOMPLISH A REDUCTION IN GUN VIOLENCE, IT WILL 

INCREASE IT. We need more FFL's working these front lines assisting law 

enforcement.  WHAT THIS BILL WILL ACCOMPLISH IS FFL DEALERS CLOSING 

THEIR BUSINESSES; especially home based dealers, which is the large majority of 

Gun Dealers. Less front line workers means more gun violence. 

 

The goal of this bill including measure 114 is to make it more expensive to run a gun 

business and more expensive and difficult to buy a gun, in turn inhibiting gun sales 

with the hope of reducing gun violence. Criminals steal their guns or use ghost guns. 

Criminals don't care about laws or magazine capacity limits. The only people this is 

targeting is legitimate FFL dealers and legitimate gun owners.  

 

I expect this Bill (for common sense reasons) will not be passed and measure 114 

will be overturned... Because it is stomping on our constitutional right to bear arms to 

protect yourself, your family, and your property.  

 

 


